Subject: Re: DOMESTIC VIOLENCE
Posted by Janet-DHS on Mon, 09 Sep 2024 14:14:30 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

This variable (nuclear family or not) is not a standard DHS covariate. In the past we have tried to
replicate the construction that was used in the NFHS-4 but have not been able to match it.
Perhaps someone at IIPS can help.
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